
Greetings, 

 

This letter is to express my support of Midas Gold's Stibnite Gold Project. America needs this project 

to be permitted. I hope after reading my thoughts you will understand why my support for Midas 

Gold Idaho is so strong. 

 

The study of the Stibnite Gold Project brought to light the environmental conditions existing at 

Stibnite because of past operators. Arsenic levels in the EFSFSR are far beyond safe standards. If 

Alternative 5 is selected, how will USFS address these legacies impacting the waters of Idaho? Who 

will pay to provide permanent and volitional fish passage? 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. Alternative two is by far the best option in the DEIS.  

 

Most Respectfully, 

 

Misty Koeppen 

 

 

Name: Misty Koeppen 


